
Dear Parents, 

         Peace and Joy! Thank you for your support and cooperation throughout this 

challenging year! When PREP classes resume in September, we will be returning to 

regular classrooms, observing whatever the Montgomery County Covid School 

Guidelines are at that time. My plan is to keep the classes as small as possible by 

offering two or three evenly balanced classes for the various levels. Students will be 

placed in the class of your choice in the order that PREP Registration Forms are 

handed in. Once the class is filled you will have a choice of one or two other options. 

Please return your PREP REGISTRATION FORM as soon as possible to receive 

the class day and time which works best for you and your family! 

• TUESDAY – 4:30 PM to 6:00 PM – Kindergarten to Level 7 

• THURSDAY – 4:30 PM to 6:00 PM – Level 1 to Level 7 

• THURSDAY – 6:45 PM to 8:00 PM - Level 3 to Level 7 

        Students who are entering Level 2 and Level 7 and will be preparing to receive 

the Sacraments of First Reconciliation, First Eucharist and Confirmation are 

required to attend weekly PREP Classes. Parents may opt to homeschool their 

child/ren in non-sacramental levels (K, 1, 3, 4, 5 & 6) under the direction of the DRE.  

The parent who is homeschooling and the child will meet with the DRE after each 

unit is completed. This was not possible this past year due to Covid.    

        Enjoy the coming Summer months and may God bless and protect you and your 

family always!  

Gratefully, 
Sr. Kathleen Fitzpatrick, IHM                                                      
kfitzpatrick@stdavidparish.org 

484-506-1687 
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